
Council file No. 24-1156

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the feasibility of
establishing an underground utility district and identifying the estimated costs to implement
for the Crestwood Hills Community in Council District 11, and related matters.

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Park - Lee):

REQUEST the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, under the authority granted by
Ordinance 145,148 to prepare the following:

a. A report analyzing the feasibility of establishing an underground utility district and
identifying the estimated costs to implement for the Crestwood Hills Community in
Council District 11.

b. A report that includes the status of the overhead power lines in place and
recommendations on how moving the utilities underground will improve output,
service, and continued maintenance in the future, and the report should outline the
most appropriate geographic area to place the underground utility district.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On October 11, 2024, your Committee considered Motion (Park - Lee) relative to the
feasibility of establishing an underground utility district and identifying the estimated costs to
implement for the Crestwood Hills Community in Council District 11, and related matters. The
Motion attached to the Council file includes some background on the matter.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the
recommendation reflected above. This matter is now transmitted to the Council for its
consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
YAROSLAVSKY: YES
MCOSKER: YES
BLUMENFIELD: YES
DE LEON: ABSENT
RAMAN: YES
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